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Welcome back to school for Autumn Term 2. We are ready to go 

with lots of learning and ac�vi�es in the build up to Christmas! 

Email system           

reminder: 

As a school, we have 

moved our email      

system to be delivered 

via our iSams portal. 

You should have       

received informa�on 

about this from the 

office. The teachers 

are sending daily    

communica�on via 

this portal which will 

be arriving in your 

email address box. If 

you are not receiving 

this daily                  

communica�on from 

your child’s class 

teacher, please let the 

teacher know. It may 

be that it is arriving in 

your junk mail and you 

need to add them to 

your safe senders list. 

You are able to reply 

to these emails as you 

usually would. 

Social Media pla&orm—Discord 

We have been made aware of a new pla(orm and wanted to share 

some informa�on for parents/carers on this. 


